
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

Wow, a great start to our new college this half term. The students have settled in so 

well, and our new year 12’s have thoroughly enjoyed their start to the new academic 

year. Stand out moments have been our new timetable and our carousel sessions 

where students have been able to attend outdoor pursuits and learn/participate in 

creating a café. In class we have been working extremely hard on our grammar and 

cementing our skills in place value. We have had a range of workshops taking place 

including Ore project, Butterfly project and weekly sessions on job preparation. 

 

  

Literacy and Communication 

In English and drama, we have been learning about our topic ‘A midsummer night’s 

dream’. In their Literacy we have been working extremely hard to improve our 

grammar and spelling completing weekly spelling session and working on our word 

classes. During our writing session we have written a letter to four of the characters 

acting as a counsellor on how best to support them. Students continue to develop 

their reading, Eagle class has been using our new programme ‘Rockerbox Readers’ 

and taking part in join class reading of Midsummer Night’s Dream.  

 

 

EAGLE CLASS 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASDAN 

We have started the year with our unit in learning about Rights and Responsibilities. 

Students have worked comprehensively looking at the responsibilities of different roles 

i.e. a teacher and a student, responsibilities of living as an adult at home and we have 

also conducted research in Harlow town on consumer rights identifying different shop 

return policies. In particular the students have enjoyed exploring the different rights a 

person/child has and this has led us onto fiery debates during our communication 

sessions. 

 

 

 

Maths 

 In Maths our focus has been on place value, some students have worked on 

identifying up to four digits supported by a place value mat. Our EL3/L1 students have 

been looking at number up to six digits and are applying their skills to solve word 

problems linked with place value. We especially enjoyed applying it sessions in playing 

place value top trumps.  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carousel 

Students have really enjoyed their carousel this half term. Outdoor pursuits have 

allowed students to challenge their fears, improve their team building and try new 

activities they have never tried before. Students at school have focussed on the 

catering industry, they created chocolate moulds and enjoyed visiting a café in the 

local area.  

 

 

 

Work Experience  

 

In Eagle class we have continued our work placement in Cineworld. Jack has 

developed a range of working skills and now has better understanding of the 

expectations of working life.  

 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming Events 

We expect another very busy half term. 

In Carousel, we will be continuing with our Outdoor pursuits and Café training. 

Sixth form open evening 6th November. 

Parliamentarian week is on the 6th- November. 

Christmas jumper and lunch day in December. 

In December is 6th Form Merit Awards. 

 


